

Meeting 2007August 27

COUNCIL REPORT

TO:

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR &

DATE:

2007 August 16

FROM:

COUNCILLOR P. CALENDINO

SUBJECT:

BC CRIME PREVENTION ASSOCIATION'S 29<sup>TH</sup> ANNUAL TRAINING

**SYMPOSIUM** 

**COUNCILLORS** 

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

**1. THAT** Council authorize up to four (4) Community Policing Committee members to attend the BC Crime Prevention Association's 29<sup>th</sup> Annual Training Symposium at an approximate cost of \$980.

## **REPORT**

The Community Policing Committee members expressed an interest in attending the BC Crime Prevention Association's Symposium, which is to be held from 2007 September 20 - 200 at the Sheraton Guildford Hotel in Surrey, B.C.

Information regarding the Symposium was received at the beginning of August. Due to the summer break and changes to the City's payment processing deadline the Community Policing Committee would not be able to consider this recommendation at the 2007 September 13 meeting. Therefore, as Chair, I am requesting funding on behalf of the Committee.

It is recommended that Council approve the funding to send up to four (4) members of the Community Policing Committee to the Symposium at an approximate cost of \$980 to cover the registration fees. The funds will be allocated from the Committees, Boards and Commissions budget.Respectfully submitted,

Councillor P. Calendino, Chair Community Policing Committee

Copy: City Manager

Director Finance Community Policing Committee Director Planning and Building